
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING:   12 February 2007 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(33) Output 1.1:   Migration and Temporary Entry  

Senator Nettle (L&CA 17) asked: 

You said that the department had looked at the Stern report.  What section of the department 
was that?  Who within the department has read the Stern report? 
 

Answer: 

The Research and Statistics Section within the Migration Branch of the Department of 
Immigration and Citizenship has studied the Stern report as part of its responsibilities to 
monitor a range of issues with potential relevance for immigration policy. 
 
 
 




